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I fully support and endorse SB 210 as the only effective means to ensure Oregon 

Ballots get to registered OREGONIANS subject to a valid ID. This would eliminate 

non-citizens, non-residents, and deceased persons from voting and skewing the 

election results as in years past.  

Please vote YES on SB 210!! ????????? 


